
 
 

Spring 2020 End Of Year Calendar 

 

All School  

 

There will be no school on Friday, May 1st (a day of rest for everyone). 

 

School will be in session on Friday, May 22nd. 

 

A virtual version of Prairie Premiere will take place on Saturday, May 23rd. 

 

There will be no school on Memorial Day (Monday, May 25th). 

 

Each Division and the Athletic Department will be creating appointment 

calendars to pick up personal items that are still on campus in May.  

 

Students in Grades 5-12 will receive information at the end of May outlining the 

procedure for returning their iPad or Chromebook (Grades 5 & 6). 

 

 

Primary School 

 

The last day of school for all PS students will be Friday, June 5th. 

 

Grade 4 families will receive a celebratory video in early June and, if possible, an 

invitation to a Moving Up to Middle School party at the end of the summer before 

school starts. 

 

 

Middle School 

 

The last day of school for Grade 8 will be Wednesday, June 3rd. 

 

The last day of school for Grades 5, 6, and 7 will be Friday, June 5th. 
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Grade 8 families will receive a celebratory video in late May and, if possible, an 

invitation to a Moving Up ceremony at some point before school starts — possibly 

on a Saturday morning in conjunction with Upper School Graduation weekend. 

 

 

Upper School 

 

For AP classes: the last day of class will be the day before the ​exam date 

published by the College Board​. Students will be excused from all classes on days 

when they have an AP exam, even when that exam is in the afternoon.  

 

The last day of school for Seniors will be Friday, May 15th (an F day). Seniors 

who are taking an AP exam are encouraged to attend that AP class until the day 

before the AP exam.  

 

AP classes may give students timed practice exams and essays. 

 

The last day of class for all non-AP and non-Malone Upper School classes for 

Grades 9, 10, and 11 will be Friday June 5th (an F day).  

 

There will be no Interim program for Grade 11 students. They will continue to 

attend their classes to ensure that they are ready for their senior year. 

 

There will be no traditional final exams in the Upper School this year. Faculty 

may assign comprehensive formative assessments depending on the needs of 

each course.  

 

Senior Awards and their citations will be mailed to families and shared in the  

Graduation program. There will not be an awards ceremony for students to 

attend. 
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Graduation ​and​ Senior Send-Off​ will be postponed until the first available 

combination of dates listed below. 

 

 Seniors-only Senior Send-Off Graduation on Sunday at 3:00PM 

 & Brunch on Friday at 10:30AM  

 

Friday, June 5th Sunday, June 7th 

 

Friday, June 19th Sunday, June 21st 

 

Friday, July 10th Sunday, July 12th 

 

Friday, July 31st Sunday, August 2nd 

 

We will hold the Graduation ceremony following the social distancing guidelines 

in place on that date, and a livestream will be available for those unable to attend. 

We will also produce a celebratory video to honor our graduates. For those of you 

who are interested, ​here are the results of our survey about Graduation​. 
 

Prom​:​ ​Red Carpet, Prom Court, pictures, and dinner will all be part of a TPS  

parent-sponsored event on Saturday, August 8th @ Red Onion (time TBD), 

followed by the Racine Rotary Post Prom at Festival Hall. 
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/results/SM-MQJVG2SX7/

